
From: Bryan Clearwater
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: My sumission to Plan Change 7 of the Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan for the ( OTOP ) zone .
Date: Thursday, 12 September 2019 9:30:42 PM

My name : Bryan Clearwater
address   :  793 Peel Forest Road ,RD 22 , Geraldine
email       : bryan@clearwaters.co.nz 

I wish to be heard in person , in support of this submission with other members of my
farming community .

At the hearing I would like to convey the impact on the mental and financial health of my
business and family with the proposed loss of our irrigation reliability to the block leased
in the Totara Valley supplied by  Opuha Water Ltd .

Also the loss of our ability to use nitrate fertilisers on the land we own near Clandeboye in
the Orton Rangitata area , irrigated by RSIL .

Yours sincerely

Bryan Clearwater
ph 027 361 5795 .
bryan@clearwaters.co.nz 
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